
 

 

 

7th December 2021 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

Ref: School Winter Uniform and masks 

 

A reminder that we return to school after the Christmas holiday on Wednesday 5th of 

January. At this time the weather in Cyprus tends to change for the worse. With this in mind 

I would like to remind parents of the school uniform policy.  

https://www.kingrichardschoolcyprus.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/Student-Uniform-

and-Appearance-Policy-.pdf  

The points summarised below may be of some use: 

• A coat can be worn into school but must be removed and left outside when entering 

the classroom.  

• Nails should be at normal length and of neutral colour, and not impinge on normal 

school activities.  

• Trainers/shoes should be all black with no coloured logos or stripes.  

• Hair should be natural and of subtle shades. 

• A single, small stud or sleeper in each ear is allowed, however ear 

spacers/stretchers, spikes, nose or bellybutton studs or hoops are not acceptable. 

 

Most uniform items are available to purchase from the school. 

Can I also remind all students that masks remain a requirement and as such students are to 

arrive at school with an appropriate face covering. 

If you have questions regarding school uniform then please do not hesitate to contact the 

school. 

Merry Christmas from all the KRS staff. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Mr C Thomas 

Assistant Headteacher  
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